WYNCROFT SURGERY

PATIENT SURVEY RESULTS & ACTION PLAN 2014
_____________________________________________
Thank you to all the patients who took the time to complete our patient survey, your input is very much appreciated.   

PRACTICE SURVEY

The Practice designed a survey for patients registered at Wyncroft Surgery to complete.  66 questionnaires were given out and 52 were returned.  The Survey was carried out for this Financial Year. The survey was published when agreement was reached by the surgery and members of the Patient Participation Group (“PPG”).
PPG

A meeting was held on Wednesday 26th February with the Practice Manager, Dr N Sai Sankar and members of the PPG.  The practice survey results were discussed and the following action plan agreed.

ACTION PLAN

An action plan has been agreed based on feedback from the survey and the meeting held on 26th February with members of the PPG. The survey clearly shows issues around the car park, nurse appointments and the availability of a lady doctor at the surgery. 
To address these issues the surgery will take the follow action:

1. The Car park issues will be addressed with work to be carried out to even out the surface. The hedges will also be cut back to try to improve vision whilst exiting from the car park.
2. A Nurse Practitioner is to be appointed to increase the availability of nurse appointments. 
3. We are currently in the process of recruiting a lady doctor for at least one session per week. 

A further meeting will be held in on 19th March 2014, the practice will notify members of the PPG via e-mail and will display a poster in the waiting room.
